
 
 

 

 

  MEMORANDUM – 2020-030 
 

 
TO               :     THE TRADING PARTICIPANTS 

 
SUBJECT   :     TP Forum Survey 
 
DATE         :      14 October 2020 
 

 
This is regarding the Trading Participants’ (TP) Forum for 2020. Due to the pandemic brought 
about by COVID-19, the Capital Markets Integrity Corporation (CMIC) plans to defer the TP 
Forum to 2021. 
 
CMIC welcomes comments and suggestions on the conduct of the seminar from the trading      
participants. A survey, which can be accessed at http://tiny.cc/TPSeminarSurvey2021 may be 
accomplished no later than 22 October 2020. 

 
 
 
      (original signed) 

DAISY P. ARCE 
President 

 
 

     

ACD FHRAD IED SD 
 

http://tiny.cc/TPSeminarSurvey2021

